
Antitrust Policy Reaffirmation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Company/Organization Name] 

[Company Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As part of our ongoing commitment to maintaining ethical business practices and compliance 

with the law, we would like to take this opportunity to reaffirm our antitrust policy. 

Our organization strictly adheres to all applicable antitrust laws designed to promote fair 

competition and prohibit monopolistic practices. We recognize the importance of fostering a 

competitive marketplace and are dedicated to ensuring that all our employees understand and 

comply with these regulations. 

We expect all employees, officers, and directors to familiarize themselves with our antitrust 

policy and to reach out for guidance if they have any questions regarding compliance or ethical 

concerns in our business dealings. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. Together, we can ensure that our company 

remains a leader in ethical business practices. 

 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company Name] 


